
Catholic Schools Week
January 31-February 4, Powers Catholic High School Spirit Shop will be 
offering free delivery of your items purchased online from our shop to 

your school.  PLace your order o online before January 30, 2022 and we’ll 
delivery your purchases to your school office on January 31, 2022.

Shop on-line at: powerscatholic.org
Click on: Spirit Shop and don’t forget to use the drop down: Store Pick-up 

at check out to choose your school delivery location!


